
The School Crossing is there to keep everyone 
safe.  Please ensure you are driving at a safe 
speed near the school crossing on Kurrajong 
Road and when coming out onto the roundabout 
on Denver Drive.  

Look for the School Crossing Supervisor 
and pedestrians at all times and keep them 
safe. 

As a driver, keep the School Crossing clear. 

Do not stop your car on the crossing. Blocking 
the crossing is not only against the law, but also 
dangerous for everyone. 

Please note the speed in this school precinct 

is 40km.  

Please drive safely and carefully to protect 

all children and pedestrians. 

www.casey.vic.gov.au/safe-around-schools

Dear Oatlands Primary School Families,
School Crossing – Do 
not block the crossing 

http://www.casey.vic.gov.au/safe-around-schools

	Slide 1: Please note the speed in this school precinct is 40km.   Please drive safely and carefully to protect all children and pedestrians. 

